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RE:  IPEC-Americas endorsement of IFAC’s comments on proposed new General 
Chapter <2740> and <2800> and proposed revision to General Chapter <2750> 

Dear Dr. Yoo and Dr. Davydova, 

IPEC-Americas represents more than 50 excipient manufacturers, distributors and 
pharmaceutical/biopharma companies to support the safe production and use of excipients.  This 
letter represents the IPEC-Americas membership.  A complete list of IPEC-Americas member 
companies can be found at: https://ipecamericas.org/what-ipec-americas/member-companies. 
IPEC-Americas is dedicated to working closely with regulatory authorities, industry organizations 
and scientific bodies (globally) to advance public health on matters relating to the quality, safety, 
manufacture, distribution, use and functionality of excipients. IPEC is the sole association 
representing excipients. 
 
Members of the International Pharmaceutical Excipients Council of the Americas (IPEC-
Americas) have reviewed IFAC’s Comments on Proposed New General Chapters <2740> and 
<2800> and Proposed Revisions to General Chapter <2750> that were sent to your attention on 
July 31, 2020 and with this response would like to endorse their comments, which are attached. 
 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

Janeen Skutnik-Wilkinson 

Chair, IPEC-Americas  
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